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From the Headteacher 
 

We have repeated the Information about the Jubilee Celebrations in this edition of 
School Matters.  

 

Next Friday May 27th we are asking all children to come to school dressed in Red, White 
and Blue! There will be a Red, White and Blue parade on the playground at 2.45pm. 
Parents are warmly invited to attend. There will also be a celebratory picnic lunch 
outside on that day. Details were sent out on Letters Home earlier in the week. All 
children, who attend preschool on a Friday, will be able to purchase a school dinner, if 
they wish; not just children staying for the entire day. Payment via the school gateway 
as normal, please. 

 

Thank you to those who completed the School Survey about the Book Shed. The link 
is https://forms.gle/LoSqYw4cYDuWXwiQ9 for those still to complete. Look out for 
more in the next few weeks.  

 

Orders for the free Commemorative Jubilee Mug from the Council must be with 
Councillor Susan P Tribble by Friday, 20th May. Details can be found in previous School 
Matters. 

 

We are going to start our new 'celebration' of children's behaviour next week - 
Powerplay. It will run fortnightly with 'Good Manners Cafe'. The idea is to reward 
children for their great behaviour in the playground.  

 www.newton-poppleford.devon.sch.uk                                        01395 568300  
               admin@newton-poppleford.devon.sch.uk 

For any Twilight after school club matters please phone the main school number. 

The Weekly Newsletter from Newton Poppleford School 

Friday 20th May 2022 

School Matters 

Whole school word count for this School Year, as of today, May 20th, is-  

43,349,676 

https://forms.gle/LoSqYw4cYDuWXwiQ9
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Pre-School have enjoyed celebrating 
World Bee Day today. They baked some 
bread in Adventure Island and ate it with 
some honey. They also made a honey 

cake 
which 
they will 
enjoy 
later. 

World Bee Day is celebrated annually on 20 May 
as a day adopted by the United Nations from the 
Slovenian Beekeepers Association to raise 
awareness of the importance of protecting and 
preserving bees. It honours not just honeybees, 
but 21 species of bumblebees and 77 species of 
solitary bees. Albert Einstein once said “if 
the bee disappeared off the face of the Earth, 
man would only have four years left to live”. 

Reception Class wore their bee uniform and enjoyed their honey cake. 
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From the PTFA 

 

 

JUBILEE PARTY IN THE POP! Tickets now on sale, 
£20 each, capacity limited so order quick! Your ticket 
includes your dinner, hogroast from The Cannon Inn 
and pudding from Looby's Kitchen! Live music from 

Floor Fillers and lots more fun! Please click this link 
to order your tickets https://

forms.gle/1ZDYWbAgLicTP2PZ8 

 

WELLIE BOOTS! Do you have a pair of wellies on 
their way out? The PTFA needs to borrow them 
please! (We can't have welly wanging at the Jubilee 
Fun Day without wellies to wang!) Please bring into 
the school office any time next week! 
 

https://forms.gle/1ZDYWbAgLicTP2PZ8
https://forms.gle/1ZDYWbAgLicTP2PZ8
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 Newton Poppleford and Harpford Parish Council  

presents... 
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